REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES

The Warren County Board of Supervisors requests proposals from qualified firms or individuals to
provide engineering services for work related to the implementation of a Safety Circuit Rider Project. The
Project is being administered by the Office of State Aid Road Construction with funding through the Safety
Circuit Rider Program.

The Project includes upgrading and replacing advisory and warning signage, new striping and
pavement markings on approximately 52.08 miles of county roads. The scope of work includes preparation
of plans and specifications, distribution of bid documents, assistance in bid opening and preparation of bid
tabs, assistance in the execution of contracts, inspections including periodic reports to the County and
approval of all payment requests.

Services to be provided are Professional Services. The selection of the engineer is at the discretion
of the Warren County Board of Supervisors and the Board reserves the right to refuse and reject any and all
proposals submitted and to waive any or all formalities or technicalities. Evaluation of the proposals will
include, but will not be limited to, items as follows:

A. Professional Qualifications to Perform Services

B. Experience and Competence in Type Work Required

C. Capacity to accomplish Work

D. Past Performance on Contracts with State Aid and MDOT
E. Location in the general area of the Project

All proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope which clearly identifies the firm or individual
submitting the proposal, and marked ‘Proposal for SCRP Engineering Services.” Qualified firms or
individuals are invited to submit a proposal, in accordance with this request, either by mail or by hand
delivery, to the Warren County Purchasing Department, Attention Tonga Vinson, Purchasing Agent, 913
Jackson Street, Vicksburg, MS 39183, until 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, July 11, 2018. Late proposals will not
be considered.

This notice is published pursuant to an order of the said Board of Supervisors dated the 7" day of
May, 2018.

Warren County Board of Supervisors
By: Tonga L. Vinson, Purchasing Agent

Publish: June 8, 2018
June 15, 2018




